
Memorandum 

  

To: All Employees and Customers 

From: Operations 

Effective: April 1st, 2025 

Re: Price Adjustment Notice for Select Products 
 

 

     

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

  

We hope this message finds you well. Following our communication on March 1, 2025, we 

have carefully reassessed the current market conditions and their potential impact on your 

business. 

As a result of this evaluation, we would like to inform you of a price adjustment for the selected 

categories listed below, effective April 1, 2025. This adjustment has been made with careful 

consideration to minimize the impact while ensuring we continue to provide you with 

competitive pricing, exceptional quality, and the high level of service you expect from us. 

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and support as we navigate these industry-wide 

changes. Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate 

to contact our team. 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

  

  

Please see below for the affected product categories:

 
 

 

 

Product Category Price Increase Effective 4/1/2025 
   

Aluminum Foil (AF-) Up to 25% 
Aluminum Foil (FW-AFR/AFS) Up to 25% 

Injection Molded Deli w/Lids Up to 10% 
PP Cup KPP42/52: Up to 10% 

Trash Can Liner High Density: Up to 15% 
Utensil (CPLA) Up to 5% 
Utensil (PP) U2010-U2013: Up to 10% 

U4000: Up to 25% 

Paper Portion Cup Up to 20% 
Parfait Insert C-PI4: Up to 10% 

Chopsticks Up to 7% 
Wooden Utensil Up to 7% 

PET Cup (U-Shape) Up to 7% 
Bagasse Up to 7% 

  

 Disclaimer:  
* Pricing subject to change without prior notice. 
* Pricing will not be retroactive. 
* Pricing will be in effect to purchase orders received on or after 4/1/2025. 

 

  

  

 
Best Regards,  

Alan Yu 

Chief Executive Officer 
Karat® by Lollicup™ 


